September 19, 2016
Randolph Neighborhood Association
randolphrva@gmail.com

To Whom it May Concern:

A majority of the Randolph Neighborhood Association (RNA) - as represented by members in
attendance at the September 19 RNA meeting - voice their support for a request to add an
additional stop sign at the intersection Parkwood and Randolph Streets (at Parkwood going
West), thereby making it an all-way stop. Our support is for this request if it is determined to be
an appropriate step to relieve safety issues at this intersection.

In addition, if the stop sign is installed, we request that warning signs be posted approaching the
stop (“stop sign ahead,” “new traffic pattern,” etc) to alert those accustomed to having the right

of way to drive through without stopping.

Thank you.

Sincerely:

Members of the Randolph Neighborhood Association
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Bastor Bastor
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September 12, 2016

Mr. Parker C. Agelasto
Council Member
Richmond, VA

Dear Council Member Agelasto:

This letter concerns the area of Parkwood and Randolph Streets. This area
has become a very hazardous intersection causing numerous accidents. We
do thank God that none have been fatal and injuries not so severe. However, if
this can be avoided in any way, we are asking that this matter be looked into
as soon as possible.

Our concerns as Pastor cf the church is that my congregation parks in the
area, we have a daycare which brings concerns for the children, and just an

overall concern for the safety of anyone and all that travel in the area.

We thank you for the research in consolidating the speed limits for both
Parkwood and Randolph Streets and stop signs preferably on all four corners.

Looking forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Pastors Ear} and Ricardo Brown
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